Hello,
It has been great to have the children back in school today.
The teachers spent a very busy 3 days re-organising classrooms and areas downstairs to be more play and creativity based and we are very pleased with the progress we have made.
Next week is quite a busy week and I wanted to let you know of a few things happening:

Monday 2nd October
· Strings instruction
· Brass instruction
· Cross Country trials with those children interested from P6 and P7 in the afternoon.  If your child is interested in competing in the races on Friday they can come in PE kit today to try out.
· P4-7 dance after school club

Tues 3rd October
· Primary 7 to Pinkston Basin
· [bookmark: _GoBack]P3 are going to Hampden for 9.30am – we are looking for a couple of parent helpers for this if anyone is free to come along.  It will probably be most of the morning as they are going on the tour and visiting the museum.  
· 3.30 – 5.30 – P1 open afternoon for next session if anyone knows anyone who is interested in coming along please let them know.
· P6 and P7 athletics after school club 

Wed 4th October
· P7 to French breakfast at Kings Park Secondary in the morning.
· Enhanced transition group of P7 children to stay at KPS for lunch and the afternoon session.  
· The rest of the P7 children are going to the City Chambers in the afternoon for a session with the Lord Provost.  They will travel by train from Kings Park and then return to Mount Florida before 3pm.  All Primary 7 children should bring a packed lunch today.
· Dyslexia Family Café 2.15pm
· P2 and P3 multi sports after school club

Thurs 5th October
· P7 boys Swimming 
· P4 and P5 football after school club 
Fri 6th October
· Cross Country races for P6 and P7 at Kings Park for 11am – once we know the children who are going we will be looking for some parent helpers please.
· Assembly 1.30pm – Epilepsy Scotland are coming in to speak to the children.

As part of our clearing out process we have taken over a large stock of laundered uniform to Kinder Handl, who give it out for free if you require any.

Finally, we made it into the Glasgow Times for our inspection report:
https://www.glasgowtimes.co.uk/news/23814345.glasgow-headteacher-proud-everyone-inspection-praise/

I hope everyone has a good weekend.
Best wishes
Caroline
